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4th October 2023 

 
 

IMPORTANT!! 
Apply for free school meals 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
There will be a letter going home with children today with advice on how to apply for free school 
meals. If you think your child may be entitled to free school meals or are unsure, please do apply!  
 
You will not automatically receive free school meals for your child by simply being in receipt of 
benefits, there is an online application process, this is fully explained in the letter. 
 
Children in nursery and key stage 2 (Year 3 – Year 6) must pay for dinners and will be charged 
£12.00 per week unless they have applied for and are entitled too free school meals. 
 
Children in key stage 1 (Rec – Year 2) receive universal free school meals, this is a scheme 
funded by the government. However, children who receive a universal free school meal will not be 
entitled to the school meal vouchers in the holidays which are currently approx. £15 per week. 
 
If you need any help with the application process, please feel free to come into the school office 
and we will be happy to help. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
A. Tunnicliffe 
 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


